
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
            

If you are new to Greenville Alliance Church 
we hope you enjoy your time with us. 
   

May we recommend the following to get the most out 

of your visit: 

To Our Guests: Please complete a blue WELCOME CARD available at the Welcome 
Center or from one of our Welcome Staff.  We would like to personally greet you. 
  

We would encourage you to stop by the Welcome Center as we have a  
“Welcome” gift for you. 

  

Please feel free to ask any questions you may have about Greenville Alliance   
Church to our welcome staff. 
  

For Parents:  We are sorry we are unable to provide a nursery ministry at this 
time.  We have Children’s Sunday School and Children’s Church (ages potty-
trained 3-year-olds through 5th grade).  These provide warm, nurturing, and a 
well-supervised atmosphere for your child. Children’s Church is not held the first 
Sunday of the month. 
  

Please do not feel obligated to participate in the offering.   The offering is for 
regular attendees who consider Greenville Alliance Church as their church home. 

Today 

Missions 

40 DAYS OF PRAYER  -  Today begins week #3.  See the information at the   
Welcome Center for the C&MA prayer event through February 11, 2021. 
 
ELDERS’ MEETING  -  The first elders’ meeting for 2021 is tonight at 6:30 p.m. 
in the Fellowship Hall.  The elders elected for this year are:  Jamie Ball, Ken 
Dietrich, Rollie Fenton, Mike Godinich, Ray Hammond, Pastor Jerry Hunter, 
Bryan Mohr, Bob Phillips, Dave Shaffer, Dale Shearer and Bill Sorg.  Pastor Phil 
Harrison leads. 
 
 

 BONGOLO HOSPITAL  -  All items are due to the church TODAY.  
MONETARY SUPPORT—You can give financially through Greenville Alliance 
Church.  Make sure to note “Bongolo Med Supp/Shpg” in the memo line of your 
check and in the other line of your offering envelope.  If you have questions 

contact Janet Harpst.  Thank you for helping.  

 Good morning and welcome!  

Let us worship God who created all things, came as Jesus to save the 

world and breathes life into us  

through the Holy Spirit. Amen. 
  

 

 

 

    Adult Opportunities:  Week of January 17 

          SUN.             Jan.       17 6:30 pm  -  Elders Meeting  -  FH 
          MON.    Jan.   18 9:00 am  -  Pickle Ball  -  ALC 
          TUE.    Jan.     19       10:00 am  -  Corn Hole  -  ALC 
          WED.    Jan.       20 9:00 am  -  Pickle Ball  -  ALC 
    6:15 pm  -  Worship Team Practice  -  WC 
    6:30 pm  -  Prayer Meeting  -  FH 
          THU.    Jan.   21 9:00 am  -  Pickle Ball  -  ALC 
                10:00 am  - Thursday Sr. Ministry  Bible Study  -  FH 
                    

     Student and Children’s Opportunities:  Week of January 17 

          SUN.    Jan.       17 5:00 pm  -  Jr. Bible Quiz Practice  -  CEC, Room 1 
    5:45 pm  -  Sr. Bible Quiz Practice -  CEC, Room 1 
    6:30 pm  -  4Twelve Student Ministry - 9th-12th Gr.  

   
  Information 

RIGHT NOW MEDIA  -  Once in a while we like to remind you about the Right 
Now Media on-line source where you can find Bible studies, topic studies, 
devotions, kids’ videos and more.  There is a link on the church website 
homepage under the announcements.                            www.rightnowmedia.org 
 

PRAYER CLOSET -  Have you visited the Prayer Closet yet?  This prayer room 
is up the stairs off of the lobby, then turn right.  It is a peaceful room set up 
where you can go and read, pray or have a quiet time.  It is open whenever the 
church is open.  Contact:  Deb Godinich  -  724.588.2841 
  

GAC CARE MINISTRY  -  See the insert in the bulletin with the 2021 monthly 
DEACONESS schedule and the ELDERS & DEACONS list.  This information is 
listed on the church website under the “Care Tab.” 
 

GAC FUN FAMILY EVENT - January 31  -  3:00-5:00 p.m.-  Contact: Annie Ball. 
 

EDINBORO SNOW CAMPS for CHILDREN AND YOUTH  -     www.EdinboroCamp.org 

 

ALLIANCE WORKERS 
S 
  

LOCAL ALLIANCE FAMILIES  
Each week the names of church families will appear in the bulletin as a 
reminder for you to remember them in prayer. 
  

Rod & Amy Babcock & Family  ~  Gerald & Edwina Johnson  ~     

Larry & Karen Rickert 
  

COMMUNITY -  Edinboro Camp & Retreat Center 

  

   

http://www.rightnowmedia.org/


 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

DECEMBER General 
Fund 

Building 
Fund 

Totals GCF 

December Income $54,194.26 $7,479.00 $61,673.26 $4,956.00 

December Expenses $36,213.88 $5,000.00 $41,213.88  

     

Year-to-Date Income $506,817.11 $61,383.00 $568,200.11 $50,438.00 

Year-to-Date Expenses $438,130.53 $77,500.00 $515,630.53  
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Jan. Deaconess Rebecca Iverson 724-456-8483 
JANUARY 24   

Service Times 8:00 am 10:30 am 
Prayer Partners Jim Richards Rollie & Kitty Fenton 

Greenville Alliance Church, 63 Conneaut Lake Road  Greenville, PA 16125, Phone 724.588.7167, is a 
member with the Christian & Missionary Alliance  denomination headquartered in Colorado Springs, 
Colorado.  For more information about GAC visit the church website at:  www.greenvillealliancechurch.org
         

National Office website:  www.cmalliance.org 
  

  

 

Greenville Alliance Church Purpose Statement... 
  

Love God,  Love others, Reach and teach others to do the same. 

Community 
TOTE BAGS  -  are in the lobby and ready with the new labels for the January 
requests from Good Shepherd Center (soups, stews and toilet paper) and the Salvation 
Army (individually wrapped snacks and items for activities or projects  -  such as craft 
kits, coloring books or painting kits).    If you are going to participate, please take a tote 
bag, fill it with the items purchased and bring it back to the church lobby before 1/25. 
  

HIS WORK HIS WAY  -  Those committed to praying for the His Work His Way ministry 
can pick up a prayer card from the table at the back of the Worship Center.  HWHW 
Greenville is June 21-25, 2021. 

 
Church Family 

Schedules 

THANKS  -  To My Sisters in Christ,  Thank you for the beautiful flower 
arrangement.  Sincerely, Erma Clark 
 

Greenville Alliance Church,  Thank you all for the gifts in Sarah Gray’s name.  

God Bless,  Richards Family 

Services:  Sunday at 8:00 & 10:30 a.m.       
Sunday School:     9:20 a.m. for youth and children, 9:30 a.m. for adults 

 

    

Welcome to 
 Greenville Alliance Church 

Ministers, The Congregation 
Rev. Philip Harrison, Interim Pastor 

 

January 17, 2021 

Financial 

*Please note there was a $25,000 gift given toward the building fund in September.   

ON-LINE GIVING  -  If you would like to make a contribution to GAC in this 

manner see the church website.   


